
 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Board of Trustees of the Village of Cooperstown will hold 
the following public hearing in the Village Office Building, 22 Main Street, Cooperstown, New 
York on Monday, July 23, 2018 at 7:00 p.m. or as soon thereafter as can be heard, to discuss 
the following: 
 
46 Chestnut Street - Applicant seeks a special use permit for an eight (8) room hotel 
 
Any resident of the Village of Cooperstown is entitled to be heard upon said proposed 
applications at such public hearing. Disabled citizens, who require assistance in attending said 
public hearings, or in furnishing comments or suggestions, should contact the Village 
Administrator to request assistance.    
 
Dated: July 9, 2018 
 
By order of the Village Board of Trustees 
Village of Cooperstown 
 
Teri L. Barown, RMC 
Village Administrator 
Village of Cooperstown 
22 Main Street 
Cooperstown, NY   13326 
(607) 547-2411 (phone) 
tbarown@cooperstownny.org (email) 

mailto:tbarown@cooperstownny.org

